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I am pleased to inform you that Year 1 will be participating in the Dacorum Schools’ Sports Festival.  This will 

be held at Hemel Hempstead Leisure Centre on Wednesday 13
th

 November.  This is a wonderful opportunity 

for our pupils to interact with children from other schools whilst competing in a range of physical activities. 

 

Venue:  Hemel Hempstead Leisure Centre 

Date:  Wednesday 13
th

 November 

Time:  12.30pm – 2.45pm 

 

 School will provide a packed lunch for all children. 

 Children will need their full PE kit in school, including trainers, on Wednesday 13
th

 November. 

 Children will be transported to and from the event by minibus.   

 

Please give consent for your child to attend the Sports Festival on School Gateway.  If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Todiresei 

(P.E. Leader) 
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